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WEB Site: 

www.908.eaachapter.org 
Webmaster:  Tina Gouwin 

Chapter Clubhouse: 
3100 Industrial Ave 3 
Fort Pierce, FL 34946 
Phone - (772) 489-0420 

Mark Your Calendar:                                 

Sept 17, 2022  908 general membership 
10:00  Paul Berg visit to Oshkosh 
 
Sept 15,2022  FAAST team  Vero Beach 7:00 
 
Sept 23, 2022 FAAST team FT Pierce 7:00 
 
Oct 22, 2022  Young Eagles   

President’s Corner 

  

Membership:  We had 
90 paid members for 
2021.  As of 9-1-22 we 
have 93 members paid.  

 If you have a friend or know of anyone 
interested in EAA or flying in general, 
invite them out to see our facility. 
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Newsletter Editor: Mike Ketchpaw - email to: ketch15@bellsouth.com 

All articles and pictures are the credit of the Editor, Mike Ketchpaw, unless otherwise noted.  

Many thanks to those that contributed.  Anyone with stories, news, trips, aircraft projects, bios of 

President’s Corner - (continued) 

 

We would love to see more of our members come to meetings 
and participate in decisions regarding our chapter activities. 
Your suggestions and opinions are valued, but only if we hear 
them! Volunteering can be rewarding, and often only takes a few 
hours a month. Having many active members gives you more sat-
isfaction in your membership and keeps us a healthier chapter. 
Hope to see you soon. 

This is still in the works, trying to work out the logistics. 
Next months presentation will be the USCG Rescue. I may have 
this at the main Ft Pierce  terminal building or at 908. Still work-
ing on logistics on this. Raul Salazar is now our lead rep for the 
FAAST team seminars. Raul and myself will be your contacts.  
The next Ft Pierce FAAST team meeting will be  Sept 24 or in 
Oct. 

This is still in the planning stage and I will notify everyone when 
this is finalized. 

- 

Our guest for this Saturdays meeting (9-17-22)  Oshkosh by Paul 
Berg. 
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                     The new hanger now has a tentative tenant. 
                                           Read and think about it ! 

 

Thanks Jim R 
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The 
Lacardi’s 
Grumman 
Cheeta in 
for instru-
ment panel 
and interior 
updates. I’ll 
have after 
photos 
when com-
pleted 
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Paul Fischer has moved to a new rehab center; Aidan Rehab 
700 S 29th St Ft Pierce.  Stop by and see him, he’d appreciate  
your company. If you’d like to visit you need your covid shot 
card to enter. 
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This drone was being prepared for flight in my 
neighborhood today. Its part of a test program the 
Indian River County Mosquito Control is testing. 
They using different products being developed for 
decreasing the mosquito population. It can carry  30 
lbs of product. 



Still looking for help ; 

#1  Positively  identify this strut. It 
May be for a Piper Colt or Trip 
acer. 

#2   Help to restore so we may 
sell it. 
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Board of Directors Meetings:  The Chapter’s BOD meets on the first Tuesday of each month at 
7:00 pm at the clubhouse, unless otherwise noted. Next BOD meeting will be announced  The 
use of the  Chapter Hangar: The procedure for scheduling use of the Chapter’s hangar will be 
to call Mike Ketchpaw at (772) 770-9928 or 772-766-6957 in order to maintain coordinated use of 
the hangar. No other method is authorized.  

Around the Patch (Mike Ketchpaw) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We had 3 members 
(that I know of) made 
it to Oshkosh this 
year. Paul Berg may 
be with us Saturday 
to tell us his experi-
ence  


